



Léovoile 12 Avenue Léonard de Vinci 92400 Courbevoie (France) + 33 6 26 90 80 87

> Studio Avv. Minoli Via Po, 11 10124 Torino (TO) Italy

Paris, France, 15 May 2012

Dear Avv. Marco Minoli,

Léovoile, our student association, would like to thank you and the Associazione per la Tutela di Punta Ala dearly for your collaboration in helping us turn the 2012 Crew on the island of Elba into a true success.

Between the 13th and the 21st of April 2012, Léovoile has embarked 100 students on a fleet of 11 ships, allowing them to live a spectacular experience while enjoying such a wonderful sport, sailing, around the splendid Italian island. Within this context, the Association's and your participation in particular were fundamental in allowing us to offer such a unique experience to our students during our stay in Punta Ala.

We would therefore like to thank you, also on behalf of our same students, for your support both with the Marina di Punta Ala and the Yacht Club di Punta Ala. The partnerships that resulted from these contacts, and especially from your generous sponsorship, have given us the opportunity to bring our fleet in a truly wonderful location, where our students spent a truly great time. But most importantly, we would like to thank you dearly for having funded our evening meals at the Yacht Club and having negotiated our free stay with the Marina, two greatly generous gestures without which we would not have been able to allow our students to enjoy the wonderful hospitality of Punta Ala.

Finally, we would also want to thank you for believing in our media division. We are honored for the trust you have given them, and we would like to assure you that they will deploy their best effort to satisfy your expectations.

While looking forwards to future collaboration between Léovoile and Punta Ala, we would like to wish you all the best for the future.

Best Regards,

The Léovoile Association